
II 
Attention: Executive Director, Resource Assessments 

Department o f  Planning and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

9 May 2017 

This is a submission to the Narrabri Gas Project EIS. 

I strongly object to  this project and want it rejected. 

"Toorawandi" 

Menyula Road 

Coonabarabran NSW 2357 

I don't believe it is worth risking the future o f  agricultural enterprises and rural communities across 
NSW by drilling through a recharge aquifer of  the Great Artesian Basin. 

If approved there would be extraction of over 35 billion litres of salt laden water which would then 
be treated and would generate up to 50,000 tonnes of salt waste for which there is no safe disposal 
plan. 

I urge you to listen to the people of  rural NSW and reject this project. 

Yours faithfully 

Lisa Doolan 
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